
 

 

 

 

 
 
Ref.:ISL:CH:2024    Date: July 10, 2024 

 

The President,    The Vice President, 

Corporate Relationship Department, National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 

BSE Limited,     Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  Plot No C/2, G- Block,  

25th Floor, Dalal Street,   Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 

Mumbai 400 001    Mumbai 400 051 

 

BSE Scrip Code: 524652   NSE Symbol: INDSWFTLTD   

 

Subject- Disclosure under Regulation 30 of Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosures Requirements), Regulations, 2015 (“Listing 

Regulation”)  

 

Ref.- Our earlier intimation dated January 31, 2024 w.r.t. Sale of Unit IV situated at Baddi  

 

Respected Sir/Ma’am, 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing Regulations, 2015 and in 

furtherance to our earlier letter dated January 31, 2024 whereby it was informed that the 

company had entered into an Agreement for Sale with Mrs. Kuldeep Kaur for the sale of its 

Unit IV situated at Village Malkumajra, Tehsil Nalagarh, Baddi, Himachal Pradesh, with June 

30, 2024 as the expected closing date of the transaction, we would like to inform that in view 

of the pending procedural formalities and approvals it has been mutually agreed between the 

company and the purchaser to extend the closing date for the said sale transaction to 

September 30, 2024.   

 

Any further material development in this regard will be updated. 

 

The aforesaid information is also available on the website of the Company at 

www.indswiftltd.com. 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

For IND SWIFT LIMITED 
 

 
GINNY UPPAL 

COMPANY SECRETARY  

http://www.indswiftltd.com/
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